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Dear Adam,
Thank you for taking the time to contact Rubbermaid Commercial.

The 30-inch-high Slim Jim series was manufactured in 2016. Were you looking to
file a warranty claim as to why you requested this information?

If I can be of further assistance, please reply to this email directly so that
we can see all previous replies.

Please note that you may receive a brief survey regarding your
experience. We look forward to your feedback.

Thank you,
Eva
Rubbermaid Commercial Care
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